
Town of Franklin – Kewaunee County, Wisconsin 

Notice of liability for damage to Town of Franklin roadways 

 

Building permit holders for construction within the Town of Franklin will be held responsible for 
damage, due to negligence to town roadways occurring as the result of construction activities. As 
provided in Chapter 81 of State Statutes: Whenever damages happen to any person or property by 
reason of any defect in any highway or public ground, or from any other cause from which any town, 
city, village or county would be liable, and such damages are caused by or arise from the wrong, default 
or negligence thereof any person, or private corporation shall be primarily liable…” Chapter 81 also 
assigns liability for repairs to town roads necessitated by damage caused by heavy motorized vehicles.  

Town roadways include the pavement, graveled surfaces, ditches, signs, culverts, bridges, etc. 

It is recommended that permit holders refrain from activities involving heavy loads during Spring 
months when roadways and ditches are particularly susceptible to damage. 

The Town of Franklin, Kewaunee County, WI will be notified a week in advance of the start of 
construction. Contact Dave Wesley, Town Chairman at 920-819-7087. 

 

Suzi Sevcik  
920-362-8299 
franklin.zoning.kewaunee@gmail.com 

Zoning Administrator 
Town of Franklin 
Kewaunee County 

 

 

 

Permit Holder________________________________________ Date:________________ 

 

Zoning Administrator__________________________________ Date:_________________ 

 


